
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Veldran, Katherine (KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov) <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/9/2015 12:24:29 PM
Subject: Decker Paulmeier

Hello Mrs.Veldran this is Orchid and Michael's son Decker. I wanted to follow up with you on a possible 
summer internship this year. It would be an honor to be able to learn more how our state government and 
most importantly how our election process works. I am very qualified to help in any form or fashion in the 
governors office. I am currently the top of my class with a 5.045 gpa. I also take part in a numerous amount 
of extra curricular activities. I am currently a member of my schools youth in government club where I won a 
outstanding statesmen award at the state conference and was nominated to be a member of our states 
national conference delegation. I am a member of the Model UN club where I led my delegation to a 
honorable designation at the Georgia Southern High School Model UN. I am a member of my high schools 
DECA chapter where I am a part of the officer team. I also participate in my schools interact club as well as 
two sports, football and lacrosse. In addition to these extracurricular activities my research conducted with a 
partner on stealth aircraft won our regional science fair and is currently sending us to Intel's International 
Science and Engineering Fair in Pittsburgh this may. I am a dependable and responsible student that could 
be a major help at the governors office in any capacity needed. I hope you consider me as a possible intern 
for the governors office this summer. If you need to you can contact me at this number or my email 
dmpaulmeier@gmail.com. Thank you for your consideration and I hope you have a nice day.

Sincerely,
Decker Paulmeier 
Katherine F. Veldran 
843-247-9334

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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